From: "Morse, Lucky" <Lucky.Morse@rockymountainpower.net>

To: "Rick_Noger@praxair.com” <Rick Noger@praxair.com>
Date: 08/02/2016 12:12 PM
Subject: FW: Electrical Service to Praxair Load at Kennecott Plant in Utah

Rick, It's been awhile since we’ve had a chance to get together. As you may be aware, Rocky Mountain
Power and Kennecott have been negotiating and have signed a new Power Supply Agreement for
electrical service to Kennecott’s plant in Utah. The terms of this new Agreement will impact service to
Praxair. I'd like to schedule some time to speak with you about the terms of this agreement and
implications for Praxair. Would tomorrow morning (August 3) work for a conference call between you
me and Aaron Walkoviak at Kennecott? If you could let me know when you are available | will check
with Aaron and schedule time for the call.

Regards,

Lucky Morse

Director Regional Business Management
801-756-1223 Office

’

801-376-1566 Cellular




